
Visit the interactive map and draft strategy 
online: www.shropshire.gov.uk/lnrs or 
scan the QR code 

What is the LNRS?
The Local Nature Recovery Strategy (LNRS) is part of 
a new, government-led programme to help restore and 
enhance nature across England. It’s a strategy designed 
for both nature and people, aiming to improve our 
environment while supporting health, wellbeing, the 
economy, and climate resilience.

Shropshire Council and Telford & Wrekin Council are 
working together to create a strategy that sets out how 
nature recover could work locally. 

This strategy includes the creation of an interactive 
map that highlights:

•	 Areas already rich in wildlife. 

•	 Opportunities for habitat improvement and 
connectivity in the future.

•	 Potential actions to support water, soil and 
biodiversity. 

Why does it matter?
The LNRS aims to:

•	 Guide future funding and investment in nature 
recovery.

•	 Help connect habitats to benefit wildlife and 
landscapes without harming productivity.

•	 Identify priority areas that could benefit from 
a 15% uplift in Biodiversity Net Gain (BNG) 
value, as well as access to future green finance 
opportunities.

By sharing your knowledge now, you can 
shape how land is represented and where the 
opportunities lie, to maximise the strategy’s  
long-term impact.

Have Your Say on the Local 
Nature Recovery Strategy (LNRS)

The consultation invites you to:
1.	 Read the draft strategy document. 

2.	 Check the interactive map to see what 
opportunities have been mapped on land you 
know or own.

3.	 Tell us if our plans are realistic or what could be 
improved. You can do this by commenting on the 
map or completing the survey. Your feedback is 
confidential and won’t be visible to the public.

4.	 Share any work you’re already doing for nature, 
so it can be included.

5.	 Submit your feedback before 15 October 2025.

For questions, email: lnrs@shropshire.gov.uk.

Your input today will help shape a greener, healthier, 
and more resilient Shropshire and Telford & Wrekin 
for the future.

Give your 
feedback by 
15 October 

2025


